

Welcome to our February newsletter for 2025



Presidents Report Mark Kleimeyer

We played golf in cloudy but comfortable conditions at Gailes Golf Club on Monday 17th February. A strong field of 80 golfers enjoyed the course and the hospitality of the Gailes staff who are terrific. We played a novel 2 ball Ambrose event which enabled the field to move quickly through the course.



Our day was sponsored by Sigma and represented by Tony Zuppini who unfortunately had to leave before presentations. We thank Sigma for their long-time sponsorship and Tony for his golfing enthusiasm. Pharmacy Solutions were of course our challenge hole sponsors, and we thank Peter Marshall and Bob Rose for their continued sponsorship.



QCGC will hold our Annual General Meeting at our next game, The Glades on Monday 28th April. As my 4-year term as President will cease after the AGM, Gailes was my last opportunity to address our membership at a monthly game. Our club is strong and progressive, with great procedures and financial management. The committee has been doing a wonderful job and I thank all committee members for their dedication during my four-year term as President. Of course, I need to single out a few committee members for special thanks.

John Scott, or Scotty has done a fabulous job organizing prizes for QCGC end of year trophies for many years now. Scotty is also retiring from the committee after our AGM

Tom Garde our label master has diligently organized our name tags for each of our monthly games.

Michelle Tucker our absentee committee member has been so helpful in designing our QCGC website.

Matt Doherty, our wonderful Captain always entertains us during presentations. Thanks, Matt,

Queensland Newsletter Chemists Golf Club

for your easy going but efficient attitude, which I appreciate.

So, we are getting to the "nuts and bolts" of the organization. John Neilson, our Secretary, Peter White, our Treasurer, and Bobby Bosworth our I.T. guru. Without these people this QCGC would not exist, or have any golf courses to play. Their dedication, endurance, and enthusiasm for this club is outstanding and as a consequence I asked everybody to stand during the evening to show our appreciation for their efforts.

I saved the most important thank you till last, my editor-in-chief, with me through the ups and downs of this appointment, my wife Jenny.

To our members, thanks for your conduct, kinship and respect.

Just a reminder that our next game after our Carnival on the Gold Coast will be The Glades, Monday 28th April 2025.



Results Full details @ qcgc.com.au/2025-results/

Sigma Healthcare Irrackmynumbers Sigma Healthcare Irrackmynumbers Chempi



































